11—14-07; 4:10PM;Bank of America CRE

-556-

v

November 14, 2007

Council President
Peter Mancini
Providence City Hall
Providence RI 02903

Dear Council President Mancini:

;401 865 7024

Thank you for the gracious opportunity to serve the City of Providence as a board member of The
Providence External Review Authority, it was a wonderful experience, however at this time |

regret to inform you that | will be resigning as a board member.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further information.
Sincerely,..-—
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Philip R. Mckendall

11 LaSalle Drive
Providence Rl 02908
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From The Clerk's Desk



